
 
 
 

 

November 4, 2024 
 

Addendum No. 1 
BL139-24 

Resurfacing of Major County Roads on a Term Contract 

NOTICE TO CONTRACTORS: 

The bid deadline is being postponed until November 21, 2024 
at 2:50 PM 
 
Questions will be accepted until end of business on 
Wednesday November 6, 2024 

 

 
RECEIPT OF BIDS HAS CHANGED FROM: 2:50 PM LOCAL TIME, Wednesday November 13, 2024, TO 2:50 
PM LOCAL TIME, THURSDAY, November 21, 2024 
 
All bidders shall acknowledge receipt of this addendum by inserting its number and date in the Bid Form. 
Failure to do so may subject the bidder to disqualification. This addendum forms a part of the Contract 
Documents. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Milstein 
Purchasing Associate II 
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